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The Formentera Council, through the office of the environment, has organized for Tuesday April
28 meeting to report on the services provided in relation to the management of waste from San

Francisco Javier. The meeting also aims to determine first hand the suggestions for improving
the core of the residents and businesses of this village.

The meeting will take place in the plenary hall of the Formentera Council from 12am. One
reason for this meeting is to inform residents of different existing services like collection points,
schedules and services such as cardboard door-to-door in order to make compatible the
satisfaction of residents and tradesmen, who share collection points.




